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Public Notice 

February 6 - 8, 2025 
 

This notice is to inform the public that Commissioners of the Bexar County Emergency 
Services District No. 2 will attend the SAFE-D Training Conference in Round Rock, TX, on 
February 6, 2025, through February 8, 2025. 
 
While a quorum of commissioners may attend at any given time, Bexar County Emergency 

Services District No. 2 Commissioners will not conduct or act on any Bexar County ESD 

No. 2 business. 

 

The above notice was posted at the Bexar County ESD No. 2 Office and the Bexar County 

ESD No. 2 website (www.bc2fd.org) before 12:00 PM, January 31, 2025.  

 


